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AGENDA: g/12/00

August 28, 2000

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: APPOINTMENTS TO AMBAG TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from James Perrine, President of the
Association of Monterey Bay Area Governments (AMBAG) Board of
Directors, requesting that the County designate a representative,
and an alternate if desired, to serve on AMBAG's technical
advisory committee to advise the AMBAG Board of Directors with
regard to the preparation of a Regional Housing Needs Plan.
Accordingly, I recommend that the Board appoint Supervisor Jan
Beautz to serve as our designee, and Supervisor Tony Campos as
our alternate designee, on the AMBAG technical advisory
committee.

Sincerely, /

MARDI WORMHOUDT, Chair
Board of Supervisors

MW:ted

cc: Nick Papadakis, Executive Director, AMBAG
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Mr. Jeff Almquist, Chair
Supervisor
Santa Cruz County Board

of Supervisors
701 Ocean Street, Room 500
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Dear Supervisor Almquist:

Pursuant to State Housing Law, AMBAG is mandated to prepare and adopt a Regional
Housing Needs Plan for the Monterey and Santa Cruz counties area by June 30, 2001. To
assist us in this effort, the AMBAG Board of Directors is forming a technical advisory
committee. The committee will be comprised of city and county representatives and be
augmented by other housing advocates, in an ex-officio capacity.

We are requesting that you designate an individual, and an alternate member if desired, to the
advisory committee. The purpose of the committee would be to advise the AMBAG Board
of Directors on a methodology for distributing the regional/county-wide need to the city and
county jurisdictions and on other issues pertaining to the preparation of this Regional
Housing Needs Plan. The work of the committee should be completed by April, 2001.

Please submit the names of your designee(s) to Mr. Nicolas Papadakis, AMBAG’s  Executive
Director. Thank you.

Sincerely,

l-
President
Board of Directors

cc: Jan Beautz, AMBAG  Boardmember
Tony Campos, AMBAG Boardmember
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